
 

 

 

 

LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY 

12-B ALIPORE ROAD, KOLKATA 700 027 

 

Dear Children, 

 

Examinations are here and are almost knocking aloud on our minds! 

 

With your hard work and sincerity of purpose, throughout the year, we are positive 

that you all will come out with flying colours and will be promoted with promise in 

your next endeavour. 

 

An examination is a test at which you demonstrate your individual qualifications and 

skills.  It is a testing time, lined with hopes and dreams of a bright future.  Sailing 

through all this becomes smooth if you have been consistent with your academics, if 

you are eating well, resting for decent hours, taking frequent breaks between your 

study hours and staying happy by being communicative with your family, friends 

and teachers. Even though the school expects the best from you all, it should not 

translate into any kind of stress or anxiety.  Do your best and do not worry about 

what follows – is what you should believe in. 

 

A word of caution will not be out of place.  Using unfair means during the exams will 

be dealt with in accordance with the rules of the board.  Cheating at exams is 

considered to be a serious violation of disciplinary rules of the board and will have 

serious consequences – like cancellation of exam, temporary or permanent 

expulsion from taking the examinations. 

 

Have faith in yourselves and your abilities.  Draw strength from your sincere 

preparations.  Look forward to your beautiful tomorrows. 

 

Wishing you all the best in your forthcoming examinations. 

 

God bless you all. 

 

Meena Kak 

Principal 

 


